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To whom it concerns. 

﻿I wish to register my objection for the night time flights between 11pm and
7am. As a resident in Drynam Hall I fear the noise and impact on our lives and
that of our children. 

I strongly believe that the conditions of the second runway planning
permission  should be kept intact. 

Regards
Brian Lavelle 




